
From: Farina Brooks   
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 10:09 AM 
Subject: Chief Jeffrey Norman Reappointment as Chief 
 
Greetings everyone and my name is Farina Brooks and I am up community leader with my own 
nonprofit organization called DREAM TEAM United WI. I would love to see chief Norman be reappointed 
as he has done most of the things that he said that he was going to do . He has made a point to meet 
and support on a lot of the grass root  organizations. The community leaders and Activist  that are out 
here on the ground doing the work.   Chief Norman has worked very closely with us. He has also made 
some awesome changes within the department he is also been very, very transparent about everything 
not leaving any stones unturned. So I for one and my organization we support the reappointment of 
chief Jeffrey, Norman. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


